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Weekly update; thanks!
 

From: Park, Kelly <Kelly.Park@kingcounty.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, December 15, 2022 8:17 AM
To: Bristol Ellington <bellington@shorelinewa.gov>; John Norris <jnorris@shorelinewa.gov>;
Christina Arcidy <carcidy@shorelinewa.gov>
Cc: Shawn Ledford <shawn.ledford@kingcounty.gov>; Marenco, Jose E
<Jose.Marenco@kingcounty.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Shoreline PD updates for the week (early!)
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

 
Happy Thursday, Bristol!
 
This is an early weekly update of what your Shoreline PD has been up to:
 

Tomorrow afternoon is the first in-person Shoreline PD All Staff Meeting since 2019, where we will
present our “Of the Year!” awards! Nominees includes the following well-deserving Team Members:

 
Deputy of the Year: Dep. Carlos Jurado, MPO Robert Knight, MPO Ryan Cullen and MPO Cary Coblantz
Detective of the Year: Det. Matthew Jeffery
Sergeant of the Year: Sgt. Jon Salter and Scott Fitchett
 
We look forward to you joining us tomorrow for the official announcements and our presentation on TruNarc!
 

Last night I volunteered at the Harvard Elementary School’s Annual Holiday Family Night as their
“Adopted Cop”! I have volunteered at Harvard (Franklin-Pierce SD) for the past three years . This is a
dual-language primary school with a huge focus on outreach for their community. Last night we had
several activities for the families, served dinners to hundreds of families, and we sent them home with
fresh fruit donated from a local farm.
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Dep. Carlos Jurado single-handedly made two OUTSTANDING on-view arrests this week of both a
Rape 2 and a Felony Assault and Harassment suspect! The victims in both of the cases were considered
especially vulnerable, one being gravely disabled, and wheelchair bound, the other being a juvenile. For
Carlos, these arrests were simply, “All in a day’s work,” but they each made a significant impact on the
safety of our city. Both suspects have been booked into jail awaiting their time before a judge.

 
We welcome THREE new officers to our field training program this week! Officers, Daniella Tuohy, fresh
out of the Academy, Jordan Souriall, coming with 9 years of lateral experience out of Seattle, and Rafael
Weiss-Bryant, recently moved here from Brazil, where he was a prosecuting attorney for several years.
They join our current training officer, Bryce Lipke, who is in his second half of the program currently.

 
Coming up next week:

 
Sunday, I will attend the Shoreline Jewish Center’s Annual Minora Lighting at City Hall.
Thursday, I will join LFP, Kenmore and Woodinville PDs at “Shop with a Cop”!

 
Thank you and have a wonderful weekend!
 
Kelly
 
Chief Kelly Park
17500 N Midvale, Shoreline, WA 98133
Police Department | City of Shoreline | Teams: 206-477-3095
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